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We were treated to a visit from Zoolab on Monday 23 September here at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Zoolab has a national network of Rangers who work with schools, the care sector and businesses to inform and entertain through

their unique hands-on animal encounters.

Our residents had a lovely afternoon meeting a variety of fascinating animals. We had a 'walk about' session with the Zoolab staff,

when our residents got to touch and hold different creatures.

Many of our residents enjoyed observing and holding the African giant snail, snakes and giant millipedes.

These sessions are such a good way to engage with animals and stimulate reactions and discussion.

Thanks for a fascinating afternoon Zoolab!

 

https://www.zoolabuk.com/?gclid=Cj0KCQjww7HsBRDkARIsAARsIT7Rzv0bjbdQlRmXb_i_6pWbo8OplB-EcSwkwcgaISYexRYxpx2tXHEaAmTvEALw_wcB
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